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US 92 (Gandy Boulevard) ITS Improvements from the Gandy Bridge to Dale Mabry
Highway 445668-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type ITS

Improvements
Phase Construction
Limits from the west

end of the
Gandy Bridge to
Dale Mabry
Highway

Project Start Fall 2025
Length 5 miles
City St. Petersburg

Tampa
County Hillsborough

Pinellas
Road Gandy Blvd

SR 600
US 92

Construction
Cost

$4.8 million

Estimated
Completion

Fall 2026

Contractor New Era
Electric, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
 
Maricelle.Venegas@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
Improvements consist of constructing a trunk fiber optic
communication along Gandy Boulevard (US 92) from the west end of
the Gandy Bridge to Dale Mabry Highway, installing permanent
generators, and replacing a Dynamic Message Sign (DMS) in Pinellas
and Hillsborough counties.

Construction activities are expected to begin during fall of 2025. 
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